
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/11/2015 10:14:36 PM
Subject: Fwd: Certificate of Need Subcommittee Meeting

Attachments: CON Letter - Sen Medical Affairs 9-11-15.pdf
ATT00001.htm

FYI


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  <TREY.WALKER@bcbssc.com>

Date:  September 11, 2015 at 4:52:21 PM EDT

To: <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: FW: Certificate of Need Subcommittee Meeting

Swati – I wanted to make sure that you had this.  Hope you appreciate the LAST SENTENCE, which is a new 
wrinkle in our position.
 
Have a great weekend!
 
From: TREY WALKER 
 
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 4:34 PM
 
To: 'RayCleary@scsenate.gov'; 
 
Subject: Certificate of Need Subcommittee Meeting
 
Importance: High
 
Senator Cleary,
 
I have attached a letter from James D’Alessio, Vice President of Government Affairs, concerning next week’s 
subcommittee meeting on H 3250 -Certificate of Need.
 
BCBS felt it important to provide you and your Senate Medical Affairs subcommittee members with a clear and 
concise statement of our position for the record, and will provide this to the full committee as well.
 
If you have any questions, or we may be of any assistance at the meeting next week, please do not hesitate to 
call on us.
 
Thank you and have a great weekend,
 
Trey Walker
Senior Advisor, Government Affairs
BlueCross BlueShield of South Carolina
I-20 at Alpine Road, AA-TT1
Columbia, SC 29219
O – 803-264-3931
M – 803-206-0847
trey.walker@bcbssc.com
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